£

LAW OFFICE OF
LAUREEN J. MULLINS, LLC

mullinslawllc@aol.com

6200 Targon Court September 8, 2015 Angelia Rowe Garner,
Fort Washington, MD 20744 Of Counsel
(301) 567-8278 Office

(301) 567-9585 Fax

THIS LETTER SENT FOR SETTLEMENT PURPOSES ONLY AND WITHOUT PREJUDICE.
NO ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF ACTUAL SERVICE ON GEORGE WEAH IS INTENDED.

Kemay L. Jackson, Esqg.
2330 Scenic Hwy.
Snellville, Georgia 30078

Re: Child Support Minor Child Mannette A. Gono

Dear Ms. Jackson:

Mr. Weah has forwarded your letter dated September 3, 2015,
sent by email. Please be advised that I represent George Weah.
This communication should not be interpreted, nor is it in any
way an authorization for service of any Petitions, or any other
pleadings filed by your client on my office.

It is not clear what information has been shared with you,
but the minor child has been supported by Mr. Weah, in the past,
for which there is documentation. In fact, an offer has been
made to continue support, based upon the Virginia Child Support
guidelines. It is Mr. Weah’s understanding that his daughter
resides in Virginia. In fact, the minor child’s mother is
represented by Ms. Anneshia M. Grant, Esqg. in a child support
matter currently in the Juvenile and Domestic Relations Court
for Fairfax County, Virginia. Mr. Weah has not been served in
that matter, but has offered to resolve the payment of child

support. Your client has refused any support for the minor child
from my client.

Based on the Virginia Child Support guidelines, and the
mother’s representations in the Virginia case that she has no
income, Mr. Weah’s child support would be One Hundred Sixty-two
Dollars ($162.00) per month. In order to provide any type of
counter-offer, please provide documentation that the minor child



Kemay L. Jackson, Esq.

Re: Child Support Minor Child Mannette A. Gono
September 8, 2015

Page Two

and the mother have moved to Georgia, and documentation of the
mother’s current annual income. I look forward to hearing from
you.

Sincerely,

Shores Qe

Laureen J. Mullins
LJIM/hg
CC: George Weah
Anneshia M. Grant, Esq.

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE EMAIL ADDRESS HAS BEEN CHANGED TO
MULLINSLAWLLC@VERIZON.NET

THIS LETTER SENT BY EMAIL. A HARD COPY WILL FOLLOW.



